COMSEWOGUE SCHOOL DISTRICT

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

290 Norwood Avenue, Port Jefferson Station, NY 11776 | Phone 631.474.8100 | Fax 631.474.8399

Jennifer Quinn, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools
jquinn@comsewogue.k12.ny.us | 631.474.8105

Jennifer Quinn, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

Dear Comsewogue Community,

As we approach the end of this eventful year and look forward to the second half of our '23-'24 school year, I wanted to take a moment to reach out to all of you and extend my warmest holiday season best wishes.

This year has surely had its challenges and rewards. While we celebrate the achievements of our students and staff, we must also acknowledge the unrest and the increase in hateful speech that has become part of the landscape on Long Island and across the country, especially over the past several months. It is my hope that as we enter the new year, we will be able to find greater kindness, understanding and the spirit of unity, compassion, and gratitude that defines our community.

I would like to express my deep appreciation to our incredible educators, support staff, and administrators who have tirelessly worked to create a safe and nurturing environment for our students. Your dedication and passion are inspiring. Your commitment to the education and well-being of our children continues to motivate us all.

To our amazing students, your resilience and adaptability have been truly remarkable. I am incredibly proud of each and every one of you. As you enjoy your well-deserved break, take a moment to reflect on your accomplishments and remember that you carry with you the power to shape a brighter future.

To our parents and guardians, your unwavering support and partnership have played an invaluable role in the success of our students. We are grateful to have such an engaged and supportive parent community.

Let us also extend our gratitude to our incredible community partners, local businesses, and organizations. Your generosity and commitment to our students and schools has been heartwarming. Your contributions have allowed us to provide resources, scholarships, and opportunities that have enriched the lives of our students.

Finally, let us not forget those who may be experiencing hardships during this holiday season. It is crucial that we lend a helping hand to those in need. Consider volunteering your time, donating resources, or simply reaching out to those who may be feeling lonely or isolated. Together, we can make a positive impact and spread joy and hope to those who need it most.

In closing, I want to wish each and every one of you a joyful, peaceful, and safe holiday break and new year. May this time bring you comfort, solace, and an opportunity to rejuvenate with loved ones.

With warmest regards,

Jennifer Quinn, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools